
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

5th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
I am writing to you formally to inform you that following the consultation we will be altering the school day. 
However we have made some tweaks following your comments. There was an overwhelming response to 
the consultation with the vast majority in favour of the proposals. However, that is not to say that other 
people were not in support they just had comments or concerns that I needed to look at. I have tried to 
make it fit all the requests where possible. However I have to act in the best interests of the young people. 
 
You will be able to find responses to all the comments by visiting https://tinyurl.com/stbpccomments. I have 
anonymised them where names were included. 
 
The new school day is illustrated below. We appreciate there may be a couple of issues for some, but we 
will work with you where we can.  
 Monday- Thursday Proposed Friday  
Arrive at school 8.25 8.50 (later start as staff are in a CPD 

session)  
Tutor Period or P0 for 
Year 11 

8.15 – 8.50 Year 11 P0 
8.30 -8.50 Year 7-10  

8.55 -9.10 for all year groups 

Period 1 8.50 -9.50 9.10 – 10.10 
Period 2 9.50 -10.50 10.10-11.10 
Break 10.50 -11.05 11.10-11.25 
Period 3 11.05-12.05 11.25-12.25 
Period 4 12.05 -13.05 12.25-13.25 
Lunch 13.05 -13.50 13.25-14.00 
Period 5  13.50 -14.50 14.00-15.00 

 
Many thanks for your consideration around this and thank you as always for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Beverley Scott-Herron 
Headteacher    

https://tinyurl.com/stbpccomments

